
OSWEGO COUNTY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING
The Town of Hastings Town 
Board will hold a public 
hearing at 7pm on April 8th, 
2025 at the Town of 
Hastings Municipal Building 
located at 1134 US Rt 11 
Central Square, NY 13036 
to hear any and all 
concerns regarding the 
South-Central Sewer 
District and the project's 
now estimated costs. To 
see the full document 
please go to the Town's 
website at hastingsny.org 
or stop into the Town 
Clerk's office during normal 
business hours. 
Erin Goodrich, Town Clerk


